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To Chief Operating Officer, ESCC

C/o Mr Evans

ECE Architecture Limited
Unit 1 West Coate House

3 Coate Street

London, E2 9AG


Date 3 November 2015
please contact
our ref
your ref


Amanda Parks
LW/3226/CCNM/1


Lewes (01273) 481846
AP
Dear Mr Evans

Non material amendment application no LW/3226/CCNM/1

Description of amendment; Non-Material Amendment to the siting of the photovoltaic cells, relating to renewable energy equipment, in a different location to that shown on the consented drawings.

PLanning permission No: LW/3226/CC
Description of approved development:  Construction of a one form entry primary school with associated car parking, Multi Use Games Area (MUGA) and sports field on land adjacent to Seahaven Academy.
Site: Tideway School, Southdown Road, Newhaven, BN9 9JL. 
The non-material amendment ref no LW/3226/CCNM/1, is set out in the application form received and includes the plans/drawings numbered:

00639-ECO-B1-ZZ-DR-A-0065 RevZ2 - Elevations Showing Cladding, (PL)006 Rev C - Proposed Elevations

The application has been considered in accordance with Section 96A of the Town and Country Planning Act 1990. (In making a decision on whether a proposal constitutes a non-material amendment, Section 96A of the Town and Country Planning Act 1990 requires that the Local Planning Authority should have regard to the effect of the change, together with any previous changes made under that Section, on the planning permission as originally granted).  There are NO OBJECTIONS to the amendment which is considered to be non-material in its impact. Accordingly I can confirm that the proposed amendment under reference number LW/3226/CCNM/1 is APPROVED.
This letter and any referenced plans, drawings and application should be read alongside the previously issued Decision Notice to the planning permission ref LW/3226/CC dated 30 January 2015. Please be advised that this letter does not convey any additional approval which may be required under other legislative regimes (e.g. Building Regulations or Environmental Planning).

Yours sincerely

Tony Cook
Tony Cook

Head of Planning and Environment

Copies to:
M Powell – Business Services – Property



Lewes District Council for Statutory Planning Register
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